
Medford Contributory Retirement System 

Request for Proposals – Custody Services 
 

Medford Contributory Retirement System is accepting proposals for custody services for the investments 
of the $244 million defined benefit plan. 
 
NEPC is running the search through an RFP portal (InHub). If your firm is interested in participating, 
please email Kristina Tomasik (ktomasik@nepc.com) to request an invite to the InHub RFP. 
 
Proposals must be submitted through the portal by 5:00 pm EDT, on March 15, 2024. Proposals received 
after the deadline will not be considered. 


